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I oppose this bill because it will cost Oregonians more.  This bill sounds like more 

government overreach.  This bill will increase energy costs.  People are already 

paying enough money to live day to day due to increased costs and taxes.   

Businesses are closing. 

 

This bill appears to have a hidden agenda.   

 

Climate change runs in cycles.   We don't need more requirements from the State.  

This bill will cost the energy companies increased money and hardship which will be 

passed down to the consumer with higher energy costs.   


